
 

 
MCG message 
 
To:   All Blue Cross Complete providers 
 
Date:  Feb. 2, 2024 
 
Subject: Providers can learn more about Medicaid processing system at webinar 

Health care providers are invited to participate in an informative webinar about the Community 
Health Automated Medicaid Processing System from 10-11 a.m. on Feb. 14, 2024. 

CHAMPS is a web-based Medicaid management system developed by the Michigan Department 
of Health and Human Services. The payment processing system is comprised of provider 
enrollment, eligibility and enrollment, prior authorization, claims, and contract management.  

The webinar will provide an introduction to CHAMPS, and how to enroll. To register, go 
to www.Michigan.gov/MedicaidProviders*. If you have any questions, please contact your Blue 
Cross Complete provider account executive or Provider Inquiry at 1-888-312-5713. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*Our website is mibluecrosscomplete.com. While website addresses for other organizations are provided for reference, 
Blue Cross Complete doesn’t control these sites and isn’t responsible for their content. 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.michigan.gov/mdhhs/assistance-programs/medicaid/portalhome/medicaid-providers?utm_campaign=&utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery

